
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations from the Courtyard by Marriott - Stuart, Chief Engineer 
 
 

 
From: Terry Davis [tdavis@waterfordhotelgroup.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2009 2:08 PM 
To: jhill@bayviewconstruction.com; rferschke@bayviewconstruction.com 
Subject: Congratulations 
 
Jim, 
 
I just wanted to say congratulations to the whole Bayview team. As I know everybody worked hard to 
give us such a nice hotel and I am proud to work here. The whole Bayview team was good to work with 
during the build phase and have been outstanding after the build phase.  
 
Again, congratulations on the Aurora award. 
 
Terry Davis 
Chief Engineer 
Courtyard by Marriott- Stuart 
7615 SW Lost River Rd 
Stuart, Fl 34983 
772-781-3344 Phone 
772-403-4620 Direct 
561-518-8285 Cell 
772-781-3304 Fax 
159*495*431 Direct Connect 
tdavis@whghotels.com 
 
 LEGAL NOTICE 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the information contained in this message is confidential, may be 
privileged, and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or 
an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the 
message, permanently deleting it from your computer and/or destroy any copies/printouts of this 
message. 


